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Hello,

I am a master's student at the , I am doing a
research project on transportation equity in the Chicago area. I was wondering if you would be
able to send me Metra's most recent Title VI report submitted to the RTA/FTA, or point me to
it if it is available online somewhere, as I have not been able to find it. Thank you for your
time.

Kind Regards,
Miles Churchill




